
 

Request for ClassⅡ Permissive Change 

 

FCC ID: VG8XM131AYY                          Data: 2018-11-5 

 

TO: Federal Communication Commission 

 
Please be notified that we, the undersigned, Guangdong Midea Kitchen Appliances Manufacturing 
Co.,Ltd. declare that the reasons for this class II permissive change are as below: 

 
1. Changed Filter board as below and based on original report #:GUA-1703-11663-FCC issued on 

April 26th,2017. 
 
Original top view                                New view 

    
  

Bottom view                                New bottom view 

    



2. Mother board is basically identical to original except PCB layout slightly different. please see 
below: 

 
 

    
 
 

   
 
3. All Others are the same as original.  

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
xue wenfei  
 
Guangdong Midea Kitchen Appliances Manufacturing Co.,Ltd. 
Phone : +86-757-26306480 
FAX  :+86-757-26656995  
E-Mail: xuewf1@midea.com.cn  

 


